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To: 

(Managing Director)

(Pearl Solutions)

(456, Leaving Road,)

(Kent)

(February 8, 2012)

Dear (Mr. Coleman),

On behalf of (Flex Mobiles Limited) I would like to place on record our most sincere thanks for doing business with us.

It would be our great pleasure to do business with you in the future also and we look forward to more such opportunities in the near future.

As always I am just a phone call or mail away, Please do keep in touch.

Thanking you once again.

Yours truly,
(Ryan McCarthy)
(Sales Manager)
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